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Summary:

The State Department remained concerned about reaching an agreement with Turkey in
“principle without unfulfillable conditions of replacement Jupiter.” To move the
negotiations along, this communication authorized Ambassador Hare to use as a
“carrot” the Defense Department’s conditional approval of F-104 deliveries. It also
advised him to avoid any “undue pressure” that could harm the negotiations.
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